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Under Constrution

Shipmates:

We just wanted to let everyone know early that things are in the works.  After the disappointing 2021 
reunion cancellation your Association officers are doubly motivated to put together a crew reunion 
for the early fall of 2022.  The location will be somewhere in the New London, Groton area.  The 
current time frame is late September to early October.  We mustn't forget the leaf change area wide 
traffic jam that now occurs yearly.

We would like to do it sooner but the logistics and lead times 
are just too complex.  We feel it is better to have a well 
planned, smooth running, full reunion schedule than to throw 
together a quick and dirty disappointment.  We know that 
everyone looks forward to each reunion as a extra special 
event and just not another vacation destination.

The officers have recruited crew members living in the area 
to assist with our scouting and organizing.  There are just a lot 
of needs to be filled:  A host hotel, meal planning, external 
tours and events, and a bunch of other important details 
needing to fall into place.  Rather than taking a quick trip 
to the area we feel our local crew members can take more 
time to do in depth research and already have a great deal 
of invaluable first hand knowledge.

I do know for my own travels to the area things have definitely changed since we were young 
submarine sailors.  We have made trips to New England over the years and have witnessed the 
changes both bad and good over time.  It just ain't like it use to be.  Things are even more 
congested and the whole of New England has come to fancy themselves a big tourist destination.  
With that attitude has come with what we in the DFW area refer to as, "Jerry Jones Pricing."  There 
just ain't no "cheap seats."

We are going to work as hard as we can to put together a great but reasonably priced reunion.  But 
please remember "reasonable" is a relative thing.  We are going to make every effort but don't forget 
your credit card!  I think they call it "sticker shock" at the car dealership.

We will be providing a "progress report" email hopefully next spring.  I am certain that we will have 
just a lot more definite detail than we can supply here.  We just wanted to let everyone know all is 
not lost.  We will overcome Kings Bay.


